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TO:			All Allegheny County EMS/Police/Fire responders
FROM:			Steve F Imbarlina, Assistant Chief, Allegheny County Emergency Services
DATE:			April 9, 2020
REASON:		First Responders needing to quarantine following COVID19 positive test

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Allegheny County Department of Human Services (ACDHS) has secured several hotel rooms at a Pittsburgh area location.  These rooms may be used by first responders in the county who have tested positive for COVID19 and must enter isolation while recovering from the disease.  Responders, can, of course, choose to isolate at home.  This offer allows for distancing from other family members during this isolation time.
While in isolation at the above location, ACDHS will provide meal and laundry service to individuals.  This will be accomplished via “no contact” means, to limit the exposure to others.
If a first responder within Allegheny County tests positive for COVID19 and chooses to take advantage of this service, please contact:
Allegheny County Department of Human Services
Cynthia Shields
Cynthia.shields@alleghenycounty.us
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